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The First Hebrew Congregation 

We are excited to present 
our members and friends the 
2024 season of events at the 
FHC. Your Board has been 
working hard to add to a fun 
and spiritually stimulating 
summer season in beautiful 
South Haven. We started 
with the Rosen family's Bat 
Mitzvah, a lovely event to 
kick off the summer season. 
We have not had that many 
young people in our Shul 
since last year’s 
Camp Agudah visit. 

  

Dedication 
The prior newsletter listed all 
the events and times.  We are 
adding the Jewish War Veterans 
Memorial and the new entry 
dedication on August 4th at 
11:00 a.m. at the cemetery on 
East Wilson St.  For those of you 
who have not had a chance to 
visit the FHC cemetery, please 
do!  The people who are 
responsible for our heritage 
would be so pleased with the 
new look. Thank you to the 
Siegel family for sponsoring the 
new memorial and the many 
others that contributed to the 
entry restoration.   

 

Summer Services Begin 

June 28th will kick off our 
Reform Friday night service at 
8:00 p.m.  Rabbi Nina Mizrahi 
will lead us in a most stimulating 
start to Shabbat. Services will be 
followed by an oneg Shabbat 
sponsored by Bob and Ann Abel. 
June 29th will start our 
Orthodox service and Kiddush 
starting at 10:00 a.m. with 
Kiddush at noon. If you cannot 
make the service, please 
consider attending the festive 
Kiddush. 

 
 

 
Don’t Forget 
Movies shown on the third 
Wednesday of the month 
have been very successful 
and enjoyed by many.  
Barry’s popcorn helps. Go 
on line to see the schedule 
of movies.  As you know, 
there is no cost for the 
movie or the popcorn.  
Donations are appreciated. 
 

   
Get Well 
Get well to Michael Slotnick 
who is recovering from an 
illness. Also, Barry 
Fidelman fell and broke his 
ribs. Until this moment, I 
didn’t think anything round 
could fall!   
Stephen Kolosky is making 
incredible progress in his 
recovery. 
We wish you all the best.   

 
 

Condolences 
The sudden passing of 
Debra Goldberg Merrill has 
taken us all by surprise.  
May the family find 
peace in her memory. 
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Below is Steve Tolen installing the donor appreciation plaque on the new 
cemetery entrance pillar. The final fence panels should be installed in the next 
two weeks.  Save the date for dedication ceremony at the cemetery for the 
veteran’s memorial and the restored entrance on August 4th at 11:00 a.m. 
 
 

 

 
 

 


